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I am a 90 year old female living alone on a fixed income. I do not have the physical 

means, outside of the use of a gun, to physically protect myself. This measure would 

add cost to me that would be prohibitive. If this bill passes, you would be financially 

restricting my ability to exercise my second amendment right, I am tired of my taxes 

going up because the government is using them to hear bills that have already been 

heard in other courts and kicked out due to unconstitutionality. Why don’t you try 

working on a fixed income and not spending other people‘s money. This bill needs to 

go to Ways and Means for financial impact assessment. 


